
Cumbria County Ladies team against Carlisle men on a fantastic day with 
some great matches.  The Ladies fought a good battle against strong           
opposition.  Thank you to Sue Cotter and Paula Dixon for standing in.                 
County Captain Jenny missed all the fun unfortunately had to stay at home 
not well.  Thank you to Carlisle’s Captain Geoff Fell and to Marcus Dodds 
and Jenny for organising the annual match.   
We look forward to returning next year… 




